
FS Officers’ Proposed Method for the 
Revision of the Faculty Handbook 
Background 
On May 10, 2022, the Faculty Senate passed a motion approving the revised Faculty Handbook with 

directions that three sections be revised “via a method to be determined by the Faculty Senate Officers 

and approved by the Faculty Senate.” Two sections, “Technology Fluency” and “Technology-Mediated 

Instructional Material”, were to be revised within a year. The third section, “Faculty Workload and 

Responsibilities”, was to be revised within two years. 

Plan 
“Technology Fluency”: The Academic Policies Committee (APC) shall be charged to review and revise this 

section, with proposed revisions to be brought to the Faculty Senate no later than the March 28, 2023 

meeting. 

“Technology-Mediated Instructional Material”: The Library and Learning Resources Committee 


